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From March 17 to 19, a Turkmen delegation led by Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of
Foreign Affairs of Turkmenistan Rashid Meredov is on a working visit to Belgium.

According to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Turkmenistan, during the visit it is planned to
hold meetings with the leadership of the European Commission, the EU, international
organizations based in Brussels, relevant ministries and departments, trade and economic
structures and business circles of Belgium, as well as a number of European companies.

The negotiations will discuss issues of expanding Turkmenistan’s interaction at multilateral
platforms, further development of political, diplomatic, trade and economic cooperation with
Belgium, and building partnerships with European business circles, the source notes.


